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July 3rd, 1922.

H. R. Poussette, Esq.,
Director, Commercial Intelligence Service, 
Department of Trade & Commerce,
Ottawa.

-

My dear Colonel:-

I t'eg to thank you for your letter of
June 21st.

Let me say in reply that McGill University 
would "be very glad to number in its student-tody some 
students from India. In faot I have discussed with 
more than one Indian representative the test means of 
having Indian students educated here.

One Indian, Custom P/uetomjee, who lectured 
t,o the students last winter, was quite sure that he could 
induce some Indian princes to gra^t a few scholarships.
At the pre-ent time e have not sufficient funds to justify 
ua offering special inducements to Indian students to 
take their university courses here, but should they oome 
we would be very lad indeed to see them and to welcome 
them.

Major Chisholm is himself a graduate of McGill. 
Ee is also an old officer of mine and I knew him very 
well when he served so gallantly i” the 3rd Bn. 
writing to him please remember me most kindly to him and 
say that we would appreciate any efforts of his which 
would result in having the great nation of India repre­
sented at the National University of MoGill.

Yours faithfully,

In

Principal.


